
 

17 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
I am very sorry to tell you that our Head Chef has fallen ill, and we are not therefore able to 
proceed with the Pop-Up Restaurant this Friday evening; it is not viable from a Health & Safety 
viewpoint, nor would we be able to manage the service effectively without this supervision. 
Obviously, the students will not be needed to stay after school today to prepare. 
 
Instead we will move it to NEXT Friday, 25 November, at the same time (and the preparation 
session for students will be moved to next Thursday, 24 November).  
 
I hope that this will be convenient to those of you who have purchased tickets. If you are not able 
to attend next Friday and require a refund, please email me mbasso@carringtonschool.org and I 
will ask our Finance Team to return the payment to your ParentPay account. This can take up to 
a week to process. 
 
Thanks for your understanding, and my apologies again as I realise this is disappointing news. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs M Basso 
Deputy Headteacher 
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